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INTERMED XP 

 INTERMED XP prepares to close out the Year 
2012 with a sense of satisfaction and as always, 
gratitude. 
  
Our readers can count on us in the Year 2013 to 
continue certain popular practices of this modest 
newsletter.  Foremost of these is to brief them 
on new and continuing products useful for those 
in the equine, camel and large animal industries 
as well as for folks involved in the pet 
industries.  That will include, of course, reviews 
of the most effective products available on the 
current market.  Information will continue to be 
transmitted about any recognition received by a 
product as well as good or poor reception by its 
customers and users.   
  
No one should be surprised to continue to read 
here some tips on how to care for their animals: 
horses, camels, dogs, cats, birds and other pets.  
Trust INTERMED XP also to relay news about any 
recent or proposed regulations which can help 
expand our customers’ business or render it 
more competitive. 
  
  Occasionally, one can expect a reflection on a 
subject that extends beyond animal health and 
care. Our general well-being and that of our 
world influence everyone’s business 
and INTERMED XP will share its perspective in 
the hope it might add a positive element for your 
consideration. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

So, as we approach its starting line, we wish 
one and all a Happy New Year 2013! 
 
 May you have a winning season with success 
at home, on the farm, in the stables and on 
the tracks with abundant good health for all 
our two legged and four legged friends! 
  
  
 

The Editor 
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